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(Pembroke) To honour the people who have touched our lives and are no longer with us, 
the Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation has unveiled a special Tribute Wall at the 
Pembroke Regional Hospital. 

“Over the years, we’ve had many requests from local families seeking a special area 
dedicated to remembering their cherished loved ones. Now we have a beautiful Tribute 
Wall that friends and family can visit and return to often. I am so pleased that we were 
able to make this a reality,” said Nancy Warren, Executive Director of the Foundation.  

Located on the ground floor of Tower B, close to the Sunshine Gift Shop, the wall features 
bronze and silver-coloured metallic plaques, to be inscribed with the name and the years 
that marked the memorable passage of our precious friends and family members.  

A double plaque (with two names) is $500 while a single plaque is $350. Your memorial 
tribute also qualifies as a charitable gift. Furthermore, in recognition of current Estate 
Gifts, those who leave a gift in their will to the Pembroke Regional Hospital will 
automatically be added to the Tribute Wall (if the family desires).  

All Tribute Wall donations will have a lasting impact on local families by supporting 
ongoing advancements at your regional hospital.  

For more information about the Tribute Wall, to reserve a plaque, or to make a donation, 
please contact the PRHF office at (613) 732-2811, extension 7408 or at 
www.prhfoundation.com  
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